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Dear Parents / Guardians 

 

During these ever evolving and uncertain times, Hatch Valley Public Schools wants to ensure that it can 
do everything within its abilities to support the wellbeing of our students’ body and mind. We will 
continue to provide healthy and nutritious food for all of our HVPS students. 

We are taking all precautions for a safe and clean food service operation to reach as many students 
possible. We will be serving breakfast, lunch and snacks in one grab and go bag to minimize the travel 
and times needed to be out of the home. If any of these times or locations are difficult for you or your 
student to travel to we would like to address each situation individually and are prepared to give 
multiple days’ worth of meals at one time.  

Meal distribution sites will be available Monday to Friday. 

As we progress through the upcoming weeks, any changes to public health orders will be addressed and 
more information will became available. We hope to see our students again soon but until then we want 
our students, staff and community to remain safe.  

Please refer to the district website ( www.hatchschools.net ) for updated information and 
times/locations of meal distributions. 

If you have any questions or in need of any assistance please call us at 575-267-8245. 

 

 

Thank you, 

Hatch Valley Public Schools Food Services 


